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May 28, 2015

Dear Secretary Anthony Foxx,

The Kerr-Tar Regional Transportation Planning Organization (KTRPO) is pleased to
offer this letter of support for the TIGER 2015 Discretionary Grant Program application
from Granville County, North Carolina.

Granville County has developed and pre-submitted an application for the following
project:

The Triangle North Granvilie Access Road Project will construct a new two-lane
roadway through the Triangle North Granville Development Park in Granville County,
North Carolina. This new roadway will provide increased direct access to the 527 acre
development park. The new road will be 2 miles long, starting at the end of the existing
access roadway near Tabbs Creek Road and connecting to US-158.

Based on knowledge of the project and a review of the TIGER 2015 Discretionary Grant
Program Requirements, the KTRPO fully supports Granville County in their efforts to
obtain a TIGER 2015 Grant.

Mayor James D. 0 Geary, Chair, Kegf-Tar RPO RTAC

Jocdor 17,

Jorddn McMillen, Chair, Kerr-Tar RPO RTCC

~Lomals Gl

Brandie Crawford, Secretary, Kerr-Tar RPO RTAC

ADOPTED this _28 th Day of May, 2015.



